
egd fror U of A sports on campus

hçga ieotewen NAIT andi
Albertat, an anniual classic, was
p stponéd .frùru Jtioat 3st

deto the frigid blizzard that
îwnaded Edmionton the day before.
1%e game was cancelled until
s4ineone could start their cars,
wticb was tonight.

If you boughil a ticket for the
e*.nt before it wàs postponed,
tWé tiket illillbood for the-
hückey Ëame. 50 ents from everY
ti#ket sôdtges o. 1Ronid
,_ýDonàId Hpùs e..
'Ater tilat, the Bears host the

R#ina Cougars for two gaine,
on Friday and Saturday naights, ai
'Varsity Arena. The Bears muSt
win these games, for any hoMpêof
grabbing first place awày frônm
the Calgary, Di>hosatrê (Jàei
sturt at 7 pm. btU Face Off '89
and Saturday's game versus
1Wginaà Will be broadc4M ôn IFMý
8ÏCJSft the pte-gae how'
sïàrtinat 6:45 pni

~The Bear and Panavollkyball
tîams host the tSt i-giràh tht.o
weekend at Varsity Gym. The

4, r'


